
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What have we been up to this week? 

English 

 

Maths 

In Maths this week we did a roundup of assessments to 

help inform us of areas to develop next term. Paper 1 

was an arithmetic assessment and paper 2 was a 

Reasonng and Problem Solving assessment. In the new 

term we will be revisiting place value and the big four 

operations – addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division and applying these to word problems.  

 

  

Topic 

Our new topic will be Scrumdiddlyumptious! Here is 
what the topic entails. Yes, that’s right, cooking! 

Tuck in and enjoy a yummy journey of discovery, 

tasting fantastic fruits, venerable vegetables and 

tantalizing treats. Work up an appetite with delicious 

stories about food, have fun with a vegetable 

orchestra or become a fruity sculptor. Find exciting 

recipes to read – and write your own, too. Then get 

busy in the kitchen, making tasty dishes from across 

the world and discover how good food helps you grow 

fit and strong. Be a whizz and create your own 

scrumdiddlyumptious smoothie for Squeezy Joe and 

his team of fruity friends. And here’s food for 

thought – if you are what you eat, what does that 

make you? 

Holiday Activity  

 

 

  

This week the children worked super hard on two hot 

writes! One for Stone Age Boy and one for How to Wash 

a Woolly Mammoth. We were amazed at the progress in 

just 4 weeks. One of our general comments for the 

children is thinking about their handwriting and letter 

formation. We will be giving this a huge focus next term 

but please take a look at our letter formation attached 

for ways you can help at home!    

Wishing you all a very ‘hoppy’ Easter. We were blown away with 

the entries into the competition and we hope the children enjoyed 

making them. For their hard work this week we treated them to 

an Easter Egg Hunt! They were super happy with what they 

found. We have given every child a new place to sit in the class 

starting next term. We want to start the term afresh and a 

change around is always a good thing! We did have help choosing 

the places from the children so we hope they like their new places. 

Have a lovely, relaxing holiday and we will see you in the Summer 

term!  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 


